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CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Hello,
 
I was instructed that the system for entering public comment for the current CARB meeting is
experiencing technical difficulties. Therefore, I am sending you my comment for inclusion in
the record.
 
Thank you,
Jesse
 
"I am writing to CARB today to request that members of the Board take action and move
forward with the Clean Idling Ship Rule and At-Berth Regulation. This action is critical since
ocean-going vessels are among the world’s biggest polluters, and while they idle at port, they
burn dirty diesel fuels that expose nearby communities, often BIPOC and low-income, to
dangerous levels of toxic diesel pollution. With the risks of COVID-19 still strongly present,
the time to clean up the air quality in our ports is now. Again, I implore CARB to pass the
Clean Idling Ship Rule and At-Berth Regulation to help ensure clean air for all communities
today and into the future."


